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AMA CHARTER #895 

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222 

March Meeting: 
The March meeting was held on March 
6 at the Aero Club.  
 
Membership & AMA Renewals 
The gate combination was changed on 
March 10.  If you have not renewed 
your membership for 2018 a $10 late 
fee now applies. Midyear discount only 
applies to “new” members. 
If you haven’t renewed your AMA, now 
is the time.  Get it done flying season is 
almost on us.  Note some renewals are 
due during the year, not at the end. 
 
April Fun Fly 
The April Fun Fly will also be a field 
maintenance day.  We have plenty of 
dirt available and will be filling holes in 
the runway and pit area.  Please bring a 
shovel, rake or other implement of 
destruction to help with filling, moving 
or spreading dirt. Work starts at 9:00 
AM each worker will receive a ticket for 
a chance to win one of two drawings for 
$50.   

 
Library Plane Show 
The library show has been 
rescheduled for August to coincide 
with the library’s summer reading 
program.  This gives the LFPL time 
to promote our show along with the 
reading program. We will need 
volunteers for the show as well as 
planes, quads and whatever you 
have that’s RC to display. See Jim 
Rippy or Gary Esterle if you wish to 
help or display. 
 
 
  

2018 Aviation Heritage Weekend  
We will also be doing a booth at the 
Heritage Weekend at Bowman Field again 
this year.  We will be looking for display 
planes and volunteers for this event also.  
 
Odds n Ends 
>Jerry has vinyl club window decals. Nice 
and only $12… 
>Jerry has a new order of club caps on 
the way. Caps are $12, shirts $12 to $16 
depending on size. He has some shirts in 
stock.  If you have a special request, 
contact John Vetter. 
>AMA cards must be displayed while 
flying. There are card sleeves in the file 
cabinet in the club house. 
>May meeting will be the first at the field 
this year. 
>Note we do not send out renewal 
notices, the postage is too expensive. 
>When locking the gate, the chain goes 
under the gate not over.  
 
What’s New 
Jim Rippy brought his new X-UAV FPV tail 
pusher aircraft.  It is painted Air Force gray 
with military markings, cruises for 15 
minutes with 3000 mAH battery.  Very 
stable with LemonRX stabilized 7 channel 
receiver.   
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